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Dr. Dunton made thanks for the honour and for the co-operation
which had been so heartily accorded him during his term of office. He
then asked Miss Johnson to conduct Mrs. Slagle to the chair, and handed
over to her the care and guidance of the society.

Mrs. Slagle thanked the members for the honour they had bestowed,
and requested their co-operation.

Dr. Dunton moved a vote of thanks to all who had provided so well
for the society’s entertainment, to the Programme Committee, the Henry
B. Favill School, Hull House, Chicago State Hospital, and to the authori-
ties at Fort Sheridan. This being given, the meeting adjourned.




